
 
Dates to know: 
5/13/22: BINGO Night 

6PM 

5/17/22: PSO Open 

Meeting at 7pm 

5/27/22: Dads and Donuts 
*all dates and events are subject to change 

 

Find & Follow Us: 
Website: 

archwayglendale.org/pso 

Facebook: PSO on 

Facebook 

Facebook: Dads’ Club on 

Facebook 
 

PSO Board: 
President: Shannon 

Richards-Nieves 

Vice President: Sherri 

Belanger 

Treasurer: Tawni Adams 

Secretary: Marilyn Dorman 

School Support: Bri 

Holloway 

Foundational Events: Maria 

Armijo, Georgina Westphal 

Lunch Program: Kristina 

Frosch 

Social Committee: Michelle 

O’Connor 

Social Committee: Shawna 

Zetah 

Social Committee: Brad 

Raymo 

Social Committee: Leigh 

Mitchell 

Volunteer Coordinator: 

Dustin Jans 

Social Media and Passive 

Revenue: Chris Lucius 

Graphic Designer: Jason 

McNeil 

Dads’ Club President: 

Jonah Nieves 
 

Email Us: 
ArchwayGlendalePSO@gmail.
com 

END OF SCHOOL BINGO – FRIDAY at 6:00pm 

Join us for our final event of the year, BINGO, Friday, May 13th at 6pm inside 

the MPR. It’s $20 for 10 Bingo cards (you can also pay at the door). The event 

will be hosted by our assistant headmaster, Sara Swinford, and our Dean of 

Students, Joy Hanks. We will have some great prizes to give away. We hope to 

see you there! 

PURCHASE TICKETS TO BINGO 

DADS AND DONUTS 

The Dads’ Club will be back on the last day of school to hand out doughnuts as 

your kids walk into class. If you have a small business and would like to sponsor 

the event, please let us know by sending an email to: 

archwayglendalepso@gmail.com  

 

ORDER YOUR 2021-22 YEARBOOK!  

There is still time to order a 2021-22 Archway Glendale yearbook. Purchase 

yours today before we sell out.  

CLICK HERE TO ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK 

 

PSO OPEN MEETING – 5/17/22 at 7pm 

If you have ever thought about joining the Archway Glendale PSO Board, or if 

you’d like to attend a meeting to learn more about what we do, please join us on 

May 17th at 7pm inside the MPR for our open meeting.  

 

The PSO Board has several parents that will be graduating out of Archway 

Glendale at the end of the 2022-2023 school year. We’d like to get new parents 

trained and ready to take over for us. Positions that will be open include: 

• President 

• Vice President 

• Treasurer 

• Foundational Events 

• Dads’ Club President 
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ArchwayGlendaleDadsClub@g
mail.com 

 

 

 

Becoming a board member of the PSO may sound daunting, but honestly, it’s a 

great way to get involved with the school, meet parents, and make lifelong 

friends. I know that I have. I also work full time and have a baby at home. So, if I 

can do it, I know other parents can as well. It doesn’t take up as much time as 

you think it might. If you’d like any information about the PSO before the Open 

Meeting, please reach out to us at ArchwayGlendalePSO@gmail.com. We’d be 

happy to answer any questions you may have. Thank you for your consideration. 

- Shannon Richards, PSO President 

 

CO-CURRICULAR EMPLOYMENT 

OPPORTUNITIES 

The Co-Curricular Department is searching for great-hearted teachers, program 

assistants, and volunteers for our after-school and summer programs! If you 

know someone who is interested, please refer them to our Recruiting Manager, 

Amanda Johnson, at AJohnson@GreatHeartsAZ.org. 

 

Athenaeum is our after-school program which runs throughout the school year 

from dismissal to 6:00 p.m. The program consists of homework assistance, 

theme-based curriculum activities, and opportunities for scholars to socialize and 

have fun.  

 

Summer programs include Kinder Readiness, a Kindergarten preparation 

program, and Summer Camp, a traditional camp designed to inspire creativity 

and keep skills sharp over the summer. Each week features hands-on activities, 

camp songs, guest presenters, and more!  

 

Great Hearts summer programs operate for four weeks from June 6th to July 1st, 

2022. Summer Camp is a full day program open from 7:30 a.m. to 6:00 

p.m.  Kinder Readiness is a half day program open from 7:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

Flexible shifts are available.  

 

Inquire or send your resume to Amanda Johnson at 

AJohnson@GreatHeartsAZ.org or apply online at: 

https://phg.tbe.taleo.net/phg04/ats/careers/v2/viewRequisition?org=GREATHEA

RTS&cws=40&rid=1442 
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